1106-K1-999 Hyunju Oh* (hoh@bennett.edu), 900E. Washington Street, Department of
Mathematics/Computer Science, Bennett College, Greensboro, NC 27401, and Jan Rychtar
(rychtar@uncg.edu). Co-Mentoring for the National Research Experience for Undergraduates
Program in two Institutions.

In this talk, we will present our two years of experiences in the “National Research Experience for Undergraduates Pro-
gram” funded by Mathematical Association of America. Jan Rychtar at the University of North Carolina at Greensboro
and Hyunju Oh at the Bennett College co-directed students’ projects in “Game Theory and Applications” during the
six weeks each summer 2013 and 2014. We will report how we support African-American female undergraduate students
from Bennett College in research experience and the students’ achievements, and how we collaborate between two project

directors in two different institutions. (Received September 09, 2014)



